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Greetings Alki families! 
 
As we come to the conclusion of the school year, I want to thank the Alki community for 
making my second year as the principal here a rewarding and enjoyable experience. The 
work of teaching and learning is essential to the functioning of our society and I am so 
thankful to help in that work with all of you. As we continue to focus on creating a 
school that has a kind and respectful culture and ensures high levels of learning for    
every student, Alki Middle School will continue to show improvement. My goal as    
principal is to help create the conditions where everyone (parents, students, and staff) 
works together to support each student to meet all measures of student learning placed 
before them. 
 
 Coming out of a two year pandemic, I will be the first one to admit we have work 
to do. I suspect we have all misjudged the impact Covid has had on our kids, and on   
ourselves. I won’t rest until all students are demonstrating the kind of success where 
they are “empowered to create a better world” and ready to move on to high school and 
beyond. I look forward to the challenge of continuing our work to improve the culture, 
learning, and performance of our school. Thank you for your support! 
 
 For those of you moving on to the high school next year, I wish you great success. 
It has been a pleasure to partner with you the last few years to educate your child and 
prepare them for what life brings beyond our doors. Middle school can be a rough time 
for some, but I have seen plenty of students who struggled in middle school blossom in 
high school as they mature just that much more, and figure out who they want to         
become. Wonderful things await those who seek them. Best wishes for a safe summer! 
 
Empower students to create a better world, 
Mark Cain 
 

  

Principal, Alki Middle School 

360-313-3200 

mark.cain@vansd.org 

 

Working to empower students to create a better world! 

tel:3603133200
mailto:mark.cain@vansd.org
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Our Office Staff is always ready 

to serve you! 

 

Lois Brace - Secretary 

Kelly Newcomb - Registrar 

 

OFFICE HOURS: 

8:00 am - 4:00 pm 

313-3200 

 

Jennifer Stelter—Attendance  

Alki.attendance@vansd.org 

313-3220  
 

BUSINESS OFFICE HOURS: 

8:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Erin Redd - Business Office  

313-3210 

 

Please try and keep phone 

calls and items dropped off  

to a minimum. This prevents 

classroom interruptions for  

optimal student learning.  

Thank you for your help! 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

• June 8th—7th/8th Gr. iPad Collection  

• June 9th—6th Gr. IPad Collection 

• June 10th—All Books Need to be Returned 

• June 15th—Talent Show—am /2 Hour Early Release 
• June 16th—Last Day of School/8th Grade Celebration                      

12:15—1:45/2 Hour Early Release 

 
IF YOUR STUDENT WILL NOT BE HERE ON 

THEIR IPAD RETURN DATE, PLEASE BE SURE 
THEY TURN IN THEIR IPAD, BRICK AND CORD 
BEFORE THEY LEAVE FOR THE SCHOOL YEAR. 

 

 

JUNE 2022 

Mark Cain - Principal 
Doug Warner - Associate Principal 
Sean Ryan - Dean of Students/Athletic Director 
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ALKI MIDDLE SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT: 
Striving to create a learning environment that empowers every student by providing          

engaging academic programs and positive social experiences for all 

 

If your student has medication at the school, please contact 
our nurse, Joy Feltz—joy.feltz@vansd.org to set up a 

scheduled pick up time. We can not send medication home 
with students and we will not keep medication for the next 
school year—any remaining medication will be discarded 

per VPS policy. 

2022-2023 Counselors 
 

6th Grade Counselor—Patty Kelly 
7th Grade Counselor—Ryan Wagoner 
8th Grade Counselor—Natasha Medina 
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https://vansd.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx/Ms1/alkivol1/ALKI/USERS/FACULTY/13872/5th GRADE INFO
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PARKING LOT SAFETY- Parent Drop off and Pick-up 
 

Dear Alki Families: 
 

In order to minimize hazards to students we are asking drivers to follow these procedures 
to ensure a safe pick up and drop off in the Alki parking lot: 
 

• Pick up time in the afternoon is 3:30-3:40 
• Please only travel east to west in the driveway when picking up and dropping off, then turn left to 

head south toward the exit, avoiding the first aisle. 
• Pull as far forward as possible and continue doing so as cars pull out.  We will be asking students to 

wait further west on the sidewalk rather than in front of the office. 
• Form ONE line next to the curb when waiting in your car.  Do not stop in the middle of the driveway 

to pick up or drop off your student.   
• Remain in your car unless you are parked in a parking space 
• Please find a parking space if there is no room along the curb.  Students will be asked to use the cross 

walks to get to the parking area. 
• Do not park or stop your car in front of any ORANGE CONES. 

Please be aware that school zone traffic laws are in effect all year.  Watch for the yellow flashing light and 
remember to slow down—20 miles per hour—and stop at crosswalks whenever students are present.  Use 
caution when entering and parking in  the Alki parking lot. 
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Alki Middle School PTSA 3.7.86  

 
 

Alki Parents, 
 
 

As we come to the end of this school year, I would like to thank all of you for 
your support to Alki and our students.  We just approved 7 projects in our  
Beautify Alki Project, and those will benefit our whole school  
community. 
 
I would also like to ask for your help. If you are an 8th grade parent  
we need some help setting up, during and cleaning up after the  
graduation celebration. If you are able to help some time on June 16th,  
please contact president@alkiptsa.org. 
 
Our PTSA is also looking for a new President.  If you or someone you know  
may be able to help in this position, we would appreciate your help. Click on 
the following link for the President Nomination Form: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVl6xXKxNc5yqRfA8VVmIJNEq_ERFY4MmyAJpEYrEIM2iNGQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
 
I hope the end of the school year brings some rest and relaxing times  
for your student and families. We hope to see you next year. 
 
Together we can! 
 
Ivonne Almazan 
PTSA President 
Alki Middle School 


